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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2023-24

2023-24

2022-23

2021-22

2013-14

Flow

Sumps on (approx)

Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report w/b 04-Mar-2024
The wet weather continues and the ground remains saturated. After rain both the groundwater and 
Bourne rise quite quickly, but also decrease as soon as we have a dry spell. The groundwater is 
high and is now 4" or 9 cm below ground level. The Bourne is flowing strongly. Groundwater levels 
at Hazelberry, Everleigh and Idmiston are high and all rising quite strongly. Some sumps have 
needed to be used in recent days and owners should keep an eye on levels switching on as 
necessary. 
Next report due: w/b 11-Mar-2024

Please refer to: 

http://www.newton-toney-village.org.uk/ 

for the latest groundwater report

Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)

(please send your email address to the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 
emailed directly)

Sumps on (approx)


